
 

 

 

Our school and nursery will be celebrating World Down Syndrome 

Day on Tuesday 21st March 2023.  

Please join us by bringing your odd socks to school. As our school 

photographer is visiting school on the same day, we ask that children 

wear full uniform to school and bring their socks with them. 

If anyone would like to donate to Foyle Down Syndrome Trust, 

please send in your donation on the day. 

 

 

 

 

 


